
 Po  Box  731  Randallstown,  MD  21133 

 February  20  2025 

 Education,  Energy,  and  the  Environment  Committee 
 2  West  Miller  Senate  Office  Building 
 Annapolis,  Maryland  21401 

 RE:  Support  for  SB0656-Baltimore  County  Board  of  Education  - 
 Alterations  of  Elected  Member  Districts  and  Establishment  of 
 Redistricting  Process 

 Dear  Chair  Feldman,  Vice  Chair  Kagan,  and  Members  of  the  Committee: 

 The  Randallstown  NAACP  is  a  500  member  branch  located  in  Baltimore 
 County.  Maryland.  We  have  members  in  Baltimore  County  and  Baltimore  City. 
 One  of  primary  focuses  is  ensuring  the  quality  of  life  for  all  residents  especially 
 black  Marylanders  free  of  discrimination.  Our  branch  is  here  to  advocate  and 
 support  our  children  and  especially  our  black  children  to  get  a  world  class 
 education 

 The  Randallstown  NAACP  has  received  many  concerns  that  the  past  school 



 boards  have  been  too  political  and  not  focused  enough  on  our  children.  This  bill 
 gives  us  the  tool  to  ensure  some  balance  on  the  Baltimore  County  School  Board. 
 The  Randallstown  NAACP  supports  SB  0656  and  requested  a  favorable 
 vote  out  of  this  committee. 

 yours 

 Ryan  Coleman 
 Randallstown  NAACP,  President 
 https://randnaacp.org/ 
 https://www.facebook.com/NAACPrandallstown 
 https://www.instagram.com/naacprandallstown 
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